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       The Department of Folklore and the department of Geography of Nonoi College 

organized a sensitization program on "Human rights and child abuse" on 10th December 

2021 on the occasion of Human Rights day at Rangaloo with the help of some local folks. All 

the faculty members of Geography and Folklore  Department  and 50 of its students were 

present there.  Human rights is such a thing that even after more than six decades of our 

country’s independence we still do not know our rights. Awareness and sensitization is 

very important for that,” said Mr. Ranjit Kumar Saikia  while delivering his address to the 

audience. Lack of awareness about human rights in the country and the need to change 

people’s mindset were some of the key points raised by Assistant professor of Geography 

department  of Nonoi College , Mrs. Meri Rani Devi during a day-long sensitization. The  

faculties of the Department  tried to convey the sensitivity of the  matter of human rights 

and child abuse. The local people cooperated in the program. This was the first such 

awareness programme on human rights conducted by  Nonoi College  in the  college and 

nearby village and it attracted an audience of people from different backgrounds including 

farmers, Workers, NGOs, citizens, students and activists alike. 
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